
 

 

 
 

 ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

30th June 2023 - Our “Value for life” is “Hope”.  

The value of Hope: "There is always hope. Psalm 73:26 

 

Head Teacher’s Hello 

Dear all,  

Time is flying by, and the sunshine has returned, our Glazebury record holders were celebrated this 

week and their name recorded for prosperity in the Glazebury record book. We also had a year 5 and 

6 aspiration fair this year, our very first…it was amazing, the children were able to ask questions to 

a variety of adults, we had a Lawyer and Judge, PCSO’s, a Joiner, Digital IT Specialist from Talk 

Talk, a Fireman, a Social Worker, Tattoo Artists, Marketing Business Owner, Teacher and a Mental 

Health Nurse and finally an Olympian who competed in the 2012 Olympics! Amazing, these 

volunteers not only gave up their time to share experiences with our children but inspired, there was 

lots of animated conversations and questions heard. A huge thank you goes out to the lovely 

volunteers and we are going to be repeating this VERY successful event next year. 

Children from our school also attended the LDST Ethos Day on Thursday, our children were with  

                                                  others from across our 17 LDST schools, the children came back 

                                                  saying they had a wonderful time and have lots of ideas to share  

                                                  with the school as Ethos leaders next year. 

                                                 Lots more learning and fun to come.  

                                                 “I will instruct you and teach you in the way you should go; I will    

                                                 counsel you with my loving eye on you.” Psalm 32:8  Mrs Mowbray. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are a church school…                         

     This week we have all been looking for small acts of kindness in words or deeds, we all 

agreed that a small act of kindness makes a huge difference to everyone. I have been spotting 

kind acts all over school…lets show hope in the world. 
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This week: R- reading at the heart of our school. Lots of the children have been saying 
how they are more than half way there in the Glazebury reading ladder;  There are 
science magazines and comics in school should anyone need them and the wonderful 
First new newspaper …KEEP reading one more week to go ! 



 

 

 

       Learn, Love and Achieve, together with Jesus          

What does LDST mean - What LDST means to our employees and children 
Love: Loving God, yourself and others 
Discipleship: Following in the footsteps of Jesus 
Success: Being the best you can be and encouraging others to be the best they can be 
Trust: A family of schools, a family for life, supporting each other 

 

       

 

Our Trust’s Prayer 
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love 

grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give 

excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and 

joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, 

so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

 

                               
                               Small Business 
                                  shout out…. 
Thistle and Thorn giftware… 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Calling all small businesses – we would like to support our  

community by offering small businesses the opportunity 

 to share with others your services. If you would like  

to contribute to our newsletter please email school with your flyer or advert. 

 

 

 

PTA Summer Raffle – The PTA are 

organising a summer class raffle and we are 

inviting all children to enjoy a non uniform day 

and to come to school in their own clothes on  

….and bring in a donation that is suitable for our 

summer raffle. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Teacher gifts £5:  Jumbo 

bath bomb 180g, apple 

sponge, gift bag and tag. 

Order via email by Friday 

14th July for Wednesday 19th 

July delivery in school on 

Thistleandthorngiftware@g

mail.com  See our facebook 

page:Thistle and thorn 

giftware for gift ideas and 

bargains. 

 

Pre Loved Uniform Sale – If anyone has 

any good condition second hand school 

uniform they could kindly donate we would be 

grateful if you could drop it off a the school 

office.  The PTA will be holding a pre loved 

school uniform sale on Thursday 20th July in 

the school playground.  All donations will go 

to the PTA to benefit our children. 
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Glazebury CE Primary School has a NEW telephone number 01925 949404. 

Important Dates List - The next 3 weeks of term we are very busy with lots of 

activities going on in school.  Please take notice of the dates list to ensure you don’t miss any 

of these activities. 

 

 
 

Transition Day 

Thursday 6th July is our transition day.Year 6 will transfer to High School for the day. 

All other children will have the opportunity to go into next years year group. 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 
 

Teachers Strike – Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July 2023 

As you may be aware the NEU Teaching Union have called its members to commence strike action 

on Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July 2023. 

At Glazebury CE Primary School we have a number of teachers in the union who will be exercising 

their right to strike, and as a result, our school will be partially open. 

Wednesday 5th July 2023 - We will be closed to pupils in Year 1/Year 2, Year 3/Year 4, Year 5 and 
Year 6. 

                           Nursery and Reception children will be in school. 

Friday 7th July 2023- We will be closed to pupils in Reception, Year 1/Year2, Year 5 and Year 6 on. 

                           Nursery and Year 3/Year 4 children will be in school. 

 

 

 

Glazebury C of E Aspiration Careers Fair 

Thank you so much to all the professionals that visited our school this week and took the time out of their 

busy schedules to talk to our children. It showed the children you can be anything you want to be if you set 

your mind to it and show determination and hard work.  They learnt about lots a variety of careers and 

hopefully this has given them some aspiration for their future. 

 

Could you or your company support Glazebury Aspiration Careers Fair in 2024? 

 

 



 
 
 

 

School Council / Talent Show  
Do you have a special talent?  Can you sing? 

Can you dance, Can you do stand-up comedy? 

Why not audition for this years  

Glazebury's Got Talent! 

  

All children from Reception to Year 6 are invited to take part, should they wish, with acts lasting no 

longer than 3 minutes. Individual performances are encouraged as well as duets or groups no larger 

than 4. We are hoping to see a range of talents showcased, from singing, dancing, gymnastics, 

juggling, playing an instrument, ball skills, magic tricks, and more!   

Auditions will take place in class during the week beginning 10th July.  If your child is entering please 

provide them with any props, costumes they may need, as well as time to rehearse their act at home, 

ready for week of auditions.  Two performances will be chosen per year group - one by their teacher 

and one by the pupils 

Those chosen will then go through to the grand final on Thursday 20th July at 1pm to perform in front 

of the whole school, parent/carers and our panel of special judges.  There will be certificates for 

everyone who participates and prizes for our winners. 

 

Tickets will be allocated maximum of 2 per family, separate information will follow regarding ticket 

requests nearer the time. 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 95.8% 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 26th June 2023 

Miss Bimson - Reception attendance 88.8% 

Mrs Reid- Year 1 attendance 94.6%  

Mrs Reid - Year 2 attendance 94%  

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 98.8%  

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 94.6%  

Miss Green - Year 5 attendance 88.8% 

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance 97.5%  

Head Teachers Award 

 
George 

for making us all smile by sharing how much he loves 

the outside. 

Lucas  
for showing kindness by being a good friend and 

sharing the playdough to make ice creams. 

Sienna 
for showing kindness by being a good friend and 

asking them to join in play. 

Eva 

for showing kindness by including others in play. 

You make children feel included. 

Lewis 

for showing kindness by holding the door for 

others – kindness in action. 

Riley 
for showing kindness by sharing his sssnake drawing 

with mes-kindness in action. 

Freya 
for showing kindness moving so others can sit together 

with no thought of herself. I am proud of you. 

 Riley 
for showing kindness in friendship – encouraging 

others when things have not gone well. 

 
 

 
 

 
Personal Development Award 

 
Clark 

for always putting a smile on our faces. 

Szymon 

for making fantastic progress on his writing. 

William 

for producing wonderful Geography work, which 

was well presented and thoughtful. 

Jessica 

for trying her best with all her work. You have 

really tried to push yourself this week. 

Lucy 

for her focus and hard work on all her assessments 

this week! 

Camilla 

for working so hard on all her assessments this 

week. 

Noah 

for excellent attitude to learning. 

Sienna 

for an improved attitude to learning this week. 

Well done. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Golden Tickets 

• Nursery – Charlie, Daisy, Pippa, Harry W, Eleanor, Leo, Joe, Clark, James, Poppy, Millie, Ellie, 

Florence, Harley, Rosie, Spencer, Mila, Henry, George R, Sofia, George M. 

• Reception – All the children in Reception for making an amazing pirate ice cream shop. 

• Class 2 – Spencer, William, Alex, Jessica, Rosie, Chloe, Harriet, Elsie. 

• Class 3 – All of class 3 for their hard work during assessment week. 

• Class 4 – Belle, Gabriel, Sanam, Tyler, Evangeline, Freya, Maisie, Perle, Sienna, Sophia, Noah H. 

 

 

 

 


